
PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

Wednesday, November 13, 2024 | 6 P.M. 
Franco American War Veterans 
300 Water Street, Leominster, MA 

United Material Management of Leominster, LLC (UMML) is hosting a Public Information Meeting for 
its proposed permit modification at its existing transfer station located at 200 Tanzio Road, Leominster, 
Massachusetts. UMML representatives will present a project overview, benefits, impacts, alternatives, 
and next steps. There will be opportunities for public comments and questions following the formal 
presentation.

UMML is a state-of-the-art municipal solid waste (MSW) and construction & demolition (C&D) waste 
handling and transfer station with an integrated rail line. The facility specializes in the recycling of 
C&D debris and the transfer of residuals for responsible end disposal. In order to meet the growing 
demand for waste handling in Massachusetts, UMML is proposing a project, subject to Massachusetts 
Environmental Policy Act (MEPA) review, that will increase the daily handling capacity at its current 
facility. The facility will not require any building expansion to accommodate the increased handling 
capacity. UMML is currently permitted to process up to 1,000 tons of waste per day (TPD). This project 
would increase that capacity to 1,500 TPD. 

REGISTRATION INFORMATION
To register for the meeting, please email comms@win-waste.com. 
To join our virtual meeting, go to the following link: winwins.co/UMML1113.
Spanish translation services will be available at the on-site meeting. To request translation services for 
the virtual meeting, please submit your request to comms@win-waste.com by November 6, 2024.

PROJECT CONTACTS 

Community Involvement Contact:

Mary Urban
UMML
comms@win-waste.com
(866) 946-9278

Learn more at www.ummleominster.com

Environmental Consultant:

Laura Bugay, PE 
Green Seal Environmental, LLC
l.bugay@gseenv.com
(508) 888-6034




